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e Third Grader Shares Her Dyslexia Story

e How Teachers Use Tech

e Heading Back to School with
Audiobooks

e 5 Quick Tips for Organizing IEP Binders

My Dyslexia Story
By nine-year-old student Holly

"I have read 27 books and 835 pages using
Learning Ally. If you are reading this and you
have dyslexia, just know that if you have special
help, then you will be okay," says nine-year-
oldHolly. We're thrilled to have Holly share her
inspiring dyslexia story with us in her own words.

Read Holly's story

How Teachers Use Tech
Audiobooks in the classroom help
students with dyslexia succeed

Teachers from around the country share how
they're helping students with learning
disabilities succeed.

Heading Back to School
High-needs schools gain access to
Learning Ally's audiobook library

The Shadow Project shares how audiobooks have
helped their students: What happens when young
readers find an unknown word in their book? If
they’re like 10-year-old Isaac, they skip it. Enter
Learning Ally, the online audio library that enables
children with disabilities to highlight and repeat
unfamiliar words out loud. This school year, The
Shadow Project is bringing audio libraries to eight
high-needs schools.

Read full article

Save the Date for Spotlight

Upcoming online dyslexia conference:
Friday, December 4, 2015

Want a chance to win a FREE ticket
toSpotlight on Dyslexia?

All you have to do is correctly guess the identity of
our star keynote speaker. Submit your guess by
Sept. 13 for a chance to win!
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Donate today

Learning Ally is able to
serve students because
of the generosity of our
donors, volunteers and
members. Help us
continue to empower
students, parents and
teachers today.

Not a Learning
Ally member?

Get 20% off new
membership by
using code
Together20 at
registration.

Learn more and

join today

Browse
audiobook library

Parent support

Meet the parent

support team
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Personalized advice on
raising a child with
learning differences
from parents, for
parents. Learning Ally
members can schedule
a consultation online.
Non-members, call
(800) 635-1403.

5 Quick Tips for

Organizing Your
IEP Binder

Learning Ally's parent
support specialists
share pointers on
keeping IEP binders
tidy and organized this
school year.

Upcoming
Events
Register now for
our September
webinars and
workshops
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Subscription Options

« Update vour subscription preferences.

« Unsubscribe to no longer receive emails from Learning Ally.

« Was this newsletter forwarded to you? Subscribe to receive your own
copy.

Founded in 1948, Learning Ally is a national nonprofit serving students with learning and
visual disabilities. The organization provides vital resources for parents; training and
technology for teachers and schools; and 80,000 human-narrated audio textbooks for K-12
through higher ed. For more information, visit http://LearningAlly.org.

As a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization, Learning Ally benefits from the generous support of our
donors, volunteers and members. If you want to join our growing donor family, please donate
now.

Become a Learning Ally volunteer.

Address: 20 Roszel Road, Princeton, NJ 08540

Contact us by calling 800-221-4792
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